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OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

DALHOUSIE UNIVERSITY 
HALIFAX, N.S.

April 26, 1924.

Sir rthur 7. Currie,
President, MeCill University, 

Montreal.

My dear Sir Arthur:

You may recall that some time between 

the opening of college and Christmas last year I was in your office 

and was talking to you about the interchange of students from one 

Canadian college to another,particularly in the professional schools, 

and I made the suggestion that it would make for the solidarity and 

the equivalence of standards between us if, whenever a student who 

has attended one institution asks for standing in another, the 

Registrar of the latter would correspond with that of the former in 

order to satisfy himself of the actual conditions in the matter.

For instance, I do not think there can be any question that it is 

most undesirable that a student should get a higher standing in the 

institution to which he applies than he 7/0uld have received had he 

stayed at the institution at which he was studying. This request 

for information from the Registrar or similar official of another 

institution from which a student may -wish to come to us has been 

the practice with us for some years. The fact of doing so in a 

special case which has just come up reminded me of our talk last


